
 
 
 
 
21st September 2023  
 
Dear Parents  
 
Harvest Festival  
 
Our annual Harvest Festival will take place on Monday 2nd October.  
 
As we are all aware, financially, things are becoming more and more difficult for everyone. This year, we 
have decided that we would like to look after each other again by supporting our own families and also 
the local FoodBank which services the local community. We know that all our families are continually 
supporting the Academy and all the charitable events that we run, so we want to utilise this festival to 
give thanks to you as a community and as our extended Graham James Family.  
 
We have decided that we will collect food items (suggestions below) and make items available to collect 
for any of our families or their neighbours that might be finding things difficult at the moment. This will be 
available for parents to collect after school on Wednesday 4th and Thursday 5th October. Please bring a 
bag and simply help yourself if you need to. Any items left after this date will be donated to Thurrock 
Foodbank to support other families in the wider community.  
 
When times are a bit tough, we would like to think that we are one big family that pulls together to make 
things a little easier and, as an Academy, we are so grateful for all that our families do to support us and 
each other.  
 
If you are able to donate any dried goods or tinned items as they have a longer life we would be very 
grateful, some suggestions are;-  
 
Tinned Meat (Corned beef, ham, chicken, spam, hotdogs) 
Soup (Tomato / Vegetable) 
Tinned Fruit 
Cooking Sauces  
Sponge Puddings 
Tinned Rice Pudding 
Tinned custard 
Jellies 
Mashed Potato 
Savory Snacks and Treats 
Porridge  
Coffee 
Toiletries - Shampoo, conditioner, deodorants, handwash and soap. 
 
 
Please give these items to your child to bring into class from Wednesday 27th September to Tuesday 3rd 
October.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss A Cape 
 
RE Lead 


